Queen Anne High School Class — 1957 60" Reunion!
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Hey Grizzlies!

We are looking for our fellow Grizzly classmates to join in celebrating our 60™ year reunion
from dear old Queen Anne High School. The celebration party will be at Rays Boathouse in the
Northwest Room on Saturday, June 24, 2017 at 5:00 pm, ending around 10:00 pm. The
Northwest Room is a great party venue with a big deck overlooking Shilshole Bay, weekend
boaters travelling by and a view of the Olympic Mountains. (Address: 6049 Seaview Ave NW,
Seattle, WA 98107)

The party will include a short program, buffet and entertainment and lots of fun and laughter
getting re-acquainted with our classmates. The Q.A Alumni Association will be on site
displaying hats, shirts and other memorabilia for sale. The party is $65 per person. We plan to
provide a program handout for the event which will include a current directory of our
classmates as we know it. Our next communication will be via e-mail, so please let us know if
you have any changes to your e-mail, as well as address, or telephone information. We are
hoping for a GREAT turnout. Please send your reservation confirmation and any information
changes to Janet (Hannon) Mutter ASAP: 193 SE Totten Shores Drive, Shelton, WA 98584.
Don’t hesitate to call a committee member if you have any questions. Please bring any

memorabilia you may want to share! The committee hopes to see you there! Dick Bowe 253 219
1004; GeriAnn Guinn Cotton 360 460 7800; Jim Dahlbeck 425 774 9491; Ranny Green 253 927 4910; Ray Gwinn 206 284
6571; Jean Wylie Hartle 253 927 7275; Carolyn Grey Horne 360 417 1117; Margaret Salyer Melton 360 933 4942; Linda
Howell Mullen 425 226 5766; Janet Hannon Mutter 360 426 5432; Jim Simmons 206 365 4886; Gary Snyder 425 487
3697; Barbara Hansen Thompson 253 813 2574.
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